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Vicious Voldemort Vanished
By Carter 9  knuts

On Halloween night,the Potters family was
attacked by you-know-who in Godrics hollow
.Mysteriously, their one year old Harry survive
the killing curse the deadliest of the unforgivable
curses.Weirdly, it is unknown how he survived the
curse Sadly, Harry has no parents as Lily and
James both died.

Yesterday, after finding out you-know-who had
vanished and his powers were gone,people partied
for a day.In the muggle towns, people were
walking in groups with glimmering cloaks on their
bodies. Strangely, people are hugging everyone
even muggles. “ I am over the moon since the
worst wizard in the world has vanished but I
could have done a better job,” replied Gilderoy
Lockheart.

Weirdly,our celebrations are confusing the
muggles and even made their news yesterday
evening. All day, the muggles pointed and gazed
at the  owls  saying they were acting strange

however they were only delivering messages. At
night, they stared at our sparks thinking they
were shooting stars. “They don’t believe in magic
that's why,” Ather Weasley head of muggle
artefacts    (ministry of magic).

As we move on from this tragedy, we no longer
have someone to fear . Everyone in the wizarding
world will know Harry Potter’s name . “ I hope to
enroll Harry into my school in the future .


